
Termination of service of the Photocopy Shop at the University Library
(17/06/2011)

Dear All,

Please be informed that the photocopy service provider, Canon HongKong Company Limited
(Macau Branch) at the 1st floor of the University Library, will have its contract ended by next
month. Its last working date will be on 16 July 2011.

Therefore, all photocopies and payments should be picked up and settled in time. If you need
photocopying service, please use the self-service photocopying machine placed outside the shop.

Thank you very much for your kind attention.

Regards,
UM Library

 

 


